
Easter Raffle  

Thanks for all the donations. 

We have at least five Easter 

baskets to be won.  Tickets 

are $2 each or $5 for 3.  For 

online sales contact Stella 

0278183841 or message us 

on FaceBook.  

 

Notice for 20th March 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual General Meeting 

Wednesday 31st March 2021 

7pm 

St Chad’s, 2 Devon St 

    All Welcome                Ph 07 348 5889 

 

Easter Break - Easter is two weeks before the school holidays this year. There will be no walk on Good Friday 2/4; 

no tenpin and basketball on Easter Saturday 3rd April and possibly no swimming on 5/4 (check with the coach first) 

but there will be soccer on 6/4. There is tenpin and basketball on the 10th April. 

The School Holidays start on Saturday 17th April so there is NO basketball practice and tenpin that day and no 

regular sports sessions for the next two weeks, which includes two more Saturdays.  All sports except basketball 

will re-start in the week of 3rd - 8th May.  Basketball practice will start on the 15th May because the coaches and 

some players will be at the T2 Basketball tournament in Hamilton on 8/9 May. The Waikato TI Football is 2nd May. 

Other Tournaments - We have teams going to a T2 bocce tournament in Thames this weekend 20/21 March and a 

T1 swimming tournament in Taupo on the 27th March. There is a T2 indoor bowls tournament in Tauranga on 

17/18 April. We are running a T2 football tournament on the 17/18 April at Puarenga Park and a T1 basketball 

tournament on 18 April at WHHS in Rotorua so please support them. We will have more information on FaceBook. 

 


